
  

 

 

 

                  

  

 

 

  

“Bhangra is really fun. 

It is good to learn new 

dances if you want to.”  

Jacob, 3A. 

“When we went to 

dodgeball, I liked 

that we had energy 

and were brave and 

strong in our team.”  

Emilia, 3A. 

This term has been a busy on in PE, 

with lessons in badminton, 

gymnastics, bhangra dance, and 

netball skills. Children have also had 

the opportunity to join a variety of 

clubs, and take part in local 

competitions. 

“Look, Ms Craggs, I 

do it by my own,” said 

Arvey. 


